
Update from the PTFA. 
Following our meeting on Friday 4th October we wanted to share the following updates with you. 

 

• Next week we will be sending home packs for Christmas card orders from Xmas4Schools. 

 

This is a great opportunity to have some beautiful Christmas cards with your child’s original 

artwork. 

This year will be slightly different to previous years as the cards will not be designed at school.  

The packs will be sent home so you will have over the half term holiday to design your own card. 

If you wish to order cards, these packs need to be returned to school after half term by Tuesday 

5th November.  This ensures we can get the cards to you in time for Christmas. 

Here are some examples of previous cards which have been created to give you some inspiration. 

 

 

• Bags 2 Schools 

Bags 2 Schools have agreed a collection date of 5th December so we will be sending out bags 

before then to collect any unwanted clothing, shoes or house hold linen for recycling. 

Our next committee meeting is scheduled for 8th November 2019 at 14.30.  We look forward to seeing 

as many people as possible at our next meeting. 

Thank you 

PTFA 


